

## March 17, 2024

Subject: Important Announcement: Change in Management at Dorval Municipal Tennis Club

Dear Members,

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inform you of a significant change in the management structure of the Dorval Municipal Tennis Club.

As of March 12th, 2024, the Dorval Municipal Tennis Club Committee (the Committee) has dissolved, and management responsibilities for the Club have been transferred to the City of Dorval (the City).

What does this mean for you? The City will now oversee the operations of the Club, ensuring a seamless continuation of our high-quality tennis experience for the upcoming 2024 outdoor season and beyond. The Committee will play a supporting role during this transition.

Why did this change occur? The City presented the Committee with two options due to alignment with other sports organizations and liability concerns. The Committee proposed an alternative distribution of responsibilities, but the City declined, leading to the transfer of management to the City.

**How will your interests be represented?** The Committee will aid in knowledge transfer and task transition, and is open to volunteering for specific tasks if requested by the City. Additionally, the Committee may transition into a new organization to represent players' interests with the City.

For further details, please see the attached document: "Questions and Answers on Changes to Club Management".

If you have any specific inquiries, the City is committed to addressing them in due course.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this transition period. Rest assured, we remain committed to providing you with an outstanding tennis experience.

Best regards,

The Dorval Municipal Tennis Club Committee